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Increased Available Supply of 

Vincristine Sulfate Injection, USP Presentations 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We are pleased to share positive news with you about the increased availability of Pfizer’s Vincristine 
Sulfate Injection, USP. Since October 2019, Pfizer has delivered more than 185,000 doses of Vincristine 
to healthcare providers, representing more than six months of therapy available for patients. The 
inventory of both the 1 mg and 2 mg presentations shipped to wholesalers and distributors helps ensure 
they have sufficient inventory to meet current demand and to stock up for future orders. 
 
In that time, Pfizer has been fully supporting patient needs by supplying more than three times historical 
patient usage. Pfizer also has built high levels of inventory within our distribution centers to ensure 
sufficient supply for ongoing patient needs. Our progress has further accelerated since January 1 of this 
year as we’ve shipped a substantial amount of product to wholesalers, representing nearly two months’ 
worth of Vincristine patient demand.   
 
To reiterate, Pfizer has restocked wholesalers and distributors and customers should resume ordering 
both presentations through them, and can do so without restriction:  
 
- Vincristine Sulfate Injection, USP 1 mg/mL, Single Dose ONCO-TAIN™ Glass Fliptop Vial,  

(Unit of Sale NDC: 61703-0309-06) 
- Vincristine Sulfate Injection, USP 2 mg/2 mL (1 mg/mL) Single Dose ONCO-TAIN™ Glass Fliptop 

Vial, (Unit of Sale NDC: 61703-0309-16) 
 
If you are a provider and have immediate need for Vincristine but are unable to secure product from your 
local wholesaler, please contact the Supply Continuity Team at 844-646-4398 and select option 1, and 
then option 3. Parents, patients or caregivers in need should contact their healthcare provider and ask 
them to reach out to us and we will ensure their providers receive needed product. 
 
To review the most up-to-date information on product availability, please download the Availability Report 
from our PfizerHospitalUS.com website. You can also contact our Supply Continuity Team between 
7:00am – 6:00pm CT, M - F, to discuss any product availability questions at 1-844-646-4398 (select 
option 1 [Customer], then option 3 [Supply Continuity Team]). 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Chris Hernandez 
Portfolio Director, Oncology and Alternate Site 


